
TPS Board Meeting 

Friday, April 5, 2024 

Members present in the zoom meeting: 
Becky Neideffer, Lynn Wilson, Ellen Cholski, Morgan Canady, Christy Olsen, Cheryl Bullard, Karyn Vampotic and 
Donna Lynch.  
 
The following awards were voted on by the board for the Amerind show: 
1st place - $300 cash 
2nd place - $160 gift certificate from Terry Ludwig 
3rd place – Gift certificate from Richeson.  Donna will get the value of the certificate. 
Honorable Mention - $75 gift certificate from Dakota Arts 
Honorable Mention - $75 gift certificate from Dakota Arts 
 
Thank you to Donna for contacting the sponsors for awards.  We hope to do so again in the future. 
 
Donna, Ellen, and Becky will meet via Zoom on July 9, 2024, to work on a new workshop instructor contract.  
Karyn volunteered to work on the final copy.  The new contract will be presented to the board for approval 
before the next workshop in the fall. 
 
Brian has approached Jesus, and the concrete block wall will be finished by the end of May.  We will then pursue 
building a corrugated steel fence on the North side of the property.  Brian is completing the lighting and new 
poles. 
 
The board voted to not have a table at Fiesta Night at the 2024 IAPS Convention. 
 
The board agreed to have our regular meeting in May and then suspend board meetings in June and July.  The 
August board meeting will be held the 1st Friday in August a 1 pm on zoom to prepare for the 2024-2025 season. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:10 pm 
 
Becky 
Acting Secretary, Tucson Pastel Society 
 
Becky Neideffer 
President, Tucson Pastel Society 
 
 
  


